
 
March 2, 2018 
 
To: Valued Customer 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: U.S. Sensor Plant Transfer from Orange, California to Matamoros, Mexico 
 
Littelfuse, Inc. would like to notify you of an upcoming manufacturing transfer for the Littelfuse U.S. Sensor 
products currently manufactured in Orange, California. These products will be transferred from our Orange, 
California facility to our Matamoros, Mexico facility. The qualification process has started and the products are 
expected to be manufactured in Matamoros, Mexico in Q3 2018. Product manufacturing locations are planned to 
be as follows: 
 
Timeframe Manufacturing Location 
Until April 1, 2018 Orange, California 
April 1, 2018 – Q3 2018 Orange, California and Matamoros, Mexico 
Q3 2018 Matamoros, Mexico 
 
With this transfer, Littelfuse will continue to provide best in class product and service to our customers by 
consolidating the manufacturing locations to our existing facility in Matamoros, Mexico. Our Matamoros facility 
has manufactured electronic and automotive sensor products for over 20 years, including occupancy, position, 
speed and fluid sensors and is ISO9001, ISO14001 and TS16949 certified. Transferred products will meet the 
required qualification from the Matamoros factory in accordance with established performance and reliability 
criteria. Qualification report and/or samples will be available upon request. 
  
Please note the following important information: 
Form, fit, function changes: None 
Part number changes: No part number changes are planned but we will notify you of any exceptions if such 
arise 
Distinction of products: Box and label changes to reflect the new manufacturing location 
 
This notification is for your information and acknowledgement. Samples from our Matamoros plant are expected 
to be available starting in the middle of March 2018. If you require specific data or product samples to certify this 
manufacturing location change, please contact Littelfuse within 30 days of the notification date. This notice is 
subject to change. We will keep you posted on any further updates or changes to this transfer. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative. We value your 
business and apologize for any short-term inconvenience this may cause. We are confident that this move will 
enable us to better serve your needs in the future. Thank you for your continued support.  

 
 
Best regards, 
Joshua Koeppel, 
Project Manager 
Electronics Business Unit 
jkoeppel@Littelfuse.com 
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